
EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER 
RRiicchh   DDeeaall   

It is hereby certified that Rich Deal has been selected 
by his colleagues at the Transportation Agency for Monterey County as the 

Employee of the Quarter for October 1, 2019 – December 31, 2019. 
 

The Agency employees recognize Rich Deal for his professionalism and diligence in representing the 
Agency in various forums. Most notably they appreciate him for his engineering expertise on roundabout 
and bicycle and pedestrian projects and doing an awesome job at answering questions and 
facilitating consensus. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County,                      
it is our great pleasure to recognize Rich Deal for his exemplary service. 

 
Recognized By Acknowledged By 

  
________________ ________________ 

TAMC Chair 
Luis Alejo 

Executive Director 
Debra L. Hale 

Date: January 22, 2020 

 


